REQUEST TO ESTABLISH DOCKET

(PLEASE TYPE)

Date__ August 26, 1999 ' Docket -0.9 ?/ 2 Qﬁ”TC/

1. Division Name/Staff Name Commmications/Isler

2. OPR__ Commnications/Isler

3. OCR__ Legal Services/K. Pena; C. Bedell

4. Suggested Docket Title Cancellation by Floride Public Service Commission of PATS Certificate No. &840
Issued to Robert W. Anderson dfbfs Vital Telecommunications of Florjda afk/a VITEL of florids, for Violatfon

of Rule 25-24.520, F.A.C., Reporting Requirements.

5. Suggested Docket Mailing List (attach separate sheet if necessary)
A. Provide NAMES ONLY for regulated companies or ACRONYMS ONLY regulated industries,
as shown in Rule 25-22,104, F.A.C.
B. Provide COMPLETE name and address for all others. (Match representatives to clients.)

1. Parties and their representatives (if any}

Robert W. Anderson

2. Interested Persons and their representatives (if any)

6. Check one: -
XX _Documentation is attached.

Documentation will be provided with recommendation.
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State of Florida
-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Public Serbice Commission

DATE: July 29, 1999

TO: All Pay Telephone Providers

FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Telecommunications @-
RE: Proposed Fine Increase

Chairman Joe Garcia announced at the Agenda Conference yesterday that the proposed
fines for apparent violations of the pay telephone rules are going to increase. Accordingly, staff
will be recommending to the Commission a proposed fine of $1,000 per repeat infraction of the
rules.

Commission staff has been conducting random service evaluations of pay telephones
across the state and has been sending letters notifying the providers of the apparent violations.
Staff has then been reevaluating the pay telephones and if the same apparent violation was
found, a show cause docket was opened. In the past, the recommended fines have been low;
however, as a pay telephone service provider, you are required to be aware of, and comply with,
the rule requirements.

If you receive a notice from staff of apparent violations, please be sure you understand
what the apparent violation is and respond to staff within the time frame indicated in the letter.
In your response, please indicate what was done to correct the problem, or if you could not
duplicate the problem or disagree with the findings of staff, please so indicate on the return form.
Additionally, you are always welcome to call us at anytime for clarification.

Failure to correct violations or to respond to staff will result in a recommendation by
Commission staff to fine or cancel your certificate.

RECEIVED

AUG 11 1989
cMuU




